
Stemming from his desire to further
engage/ contribute to the development

Marc, a solicitor with a western Canadian
law firm, arrived in Winnipeg in 2017 and
quickly grew to appreciate the people,
places, and Manitoba’s distinct culture.

of Winnipeg’s community and valuable
local initiatives, Marc joined the
Rossbrook House Foundation Board of
Directors in June 2020 and is currently
co-chair of the Foundation’s Nominating
& Governance Committee and a member
of its Finance & Investment Committee.


